Steven Seee

From: Amanda Blume <amandablume08@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 24, 2025 9:28 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee; policastrogroup@gmail.com; Rep.
Baginski, Jacquelyn M.

Subject: Support Bill H-5351

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H-5351. As an aesthetician, [ am deeply
passionate about making a difference in the lives of my clients. Without the passage of this bill, I
will face significant restrictions in my career, reducing both the scope of my work and the quality
of care I can offer. This not only affects my professional growth but also my financial stability.

It wasn’t until I ventured into medical aesthetics that I truly found my purpose. The journey has
been one of self-discovery, where I've had the privilege of connecting with so many incredible
individuals and making a real impact in their lives. Helping others feel confident and comfortable
in their own skin has been fulfilling in a way I never imagined. I feel especially fortunate to work
under skilled medical professionals at Aspire Dermatology such as Dr. Jason Michaels, alongside
many other amazing medical providers. Their guidance and mentorship have taught me so much
about being in a clinical setting, handling patient care, and practice safety. Their expertise has
deepened my understanding of the responsibility we hold in this field.

I'am fortunate to work with fellow aestheticians, Bethany Menard and Mary Polizzi, whose
dedication and expertise have made a positive impact on our practice and the lives of our
patients. We are all committed to continuing to provide the best possible care, and Bill H-5351
will allow us to continue practicing and make a greater difference.

I sincerely hope that you will consider the broader benefits of this bill and its importance for
those of us in the aesthetic industry. I urge you to support its passage so that we can continue to
make a lasting and positive difference in the lives of those we serve.

Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely,

Amanda Blume

860-987-7157

339 Robin Hollow Road
West Greenwich, R1 02817



